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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome to Mill Lane Primary School 
 
This booklet aims to answer any questions you may have about how our school is 
organised and to help you understand more about Mill Lane Primary School. As a school 
we look forward to sharing an important period of your childôs life with you. We want you 
and your child to feel welcome and valued as important members of our school community. 
 
Our school promotes positive relationships to create a happy, secure, caring, positive and 
fun environment where children have the right to learn and adults have the right to teach. 
 
We welcome and value all members of our school community and respect them as 
individuals. We create an atmosphere where everyone has high expectations with regard to 
behaviour, emotional and spiritual well-being, academic and physical development.  
 
We hope you will encourage your child to contribute to the life of the school and take part in 
and enjoy the many opportunities provided for them. 
 
We hope that your association with our school will be a long and happy one. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Miss C Barlow 
Headteacher 
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Introduction 

Thank you for your interest in Mill Lane Primary School and for taking the time to find out 
about our provision.  Making the decision about which school is right for your child can be 
a difficult one but we hope that this prospectus will help you make that decision and give 
you a flavour of Mill Lane and the learning opportunities that we provide here. 
 
Mill Lane Primary School is a co-educational school catering for the 3 - 11 age group.  We 
are situated on the edge of Hanging Heaton. We have a governor led nursery that serves 
the local area. Many children transfer directly from the nursery into main school to ensure 
continuity in education and friendships. 
 
Built in the 1890s the school was refurbished in 2006.  There are at present seven teaching 
areas plus a hall, a head teacherôs office, admin office, a staffroom, library, meeting room, 
reprographics and resource room and a dining room.  The dining room is situated in the 
basement.  To the exterior there is a large tarmac playground with an enclosed multi-use 
games area, covered shelter, climbing walls, activity markings and a trim trail. 
 
The playground has been further enhanced with the addition of an outdoor gym. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
We encourage prospective parents to visit our school. Please ring school and speak to us if 
you are considering Mill Lane Primary School for your child(ren).  

Visits to school 

What Ofsted says about Mill 

 
Ofsted visited Mill Lane Primary School on July 9th and 10th 2024 and we are awaiting the 
report. Once the report is published we will add it to our website. 
 
All Ofsted reports can be found on the following Government website:  
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


